
 

 
 
For Immediate Release - July 12, 2007 
 
The Matchmaking Institute celebrates the 3-year anniversary of the first Network of Professional and 
Certified Matchmakers, the premier matchmaking industry's trade association. 
 
www.matchmakersnetwork.com  
 
 

The Matchmaking Institute established in 2004 the very first national and worldwide network of Professional 
& Certified Matchmakers, an industry trade association that gathers matchmakers and dating coaches 
around the globe who share the same commitment to providing outstanding services to their clients with a 
unique motto: under promise and over deliver.  
 
The Matchmaking Institute's Matchmakers Network is the premier matchmaking industry's trade association 
and as of today the only active network of matchmakers. The Matchmakers Network has already 120+ 
reputable personal matchmakers all around the country and abroad, with many more joining monthly. There 
are currently members in the following countries: Australia, Canada, China, France, Indonesia, Singapore, 
United Kingdom, and the United States. It opens its doors to dating coaches as well in 2007. 
 
For the first time, matchmakers are able to gain resources, support one another, receive prescreened 
qualified referrals, get press leads, and find potential matches nationally for their clients. This allows 
matchmakers in the network to gain national expansion without having to open up offices all over the 
country. As a result, matchmakers have the support of a network, while maintaining the privacy of their 
business. 
 
Singles contact us daily. They either want help locating a reputable matchmaker in their area; or they 
request to be posted on our Matchmaker Multiple Listing Service (MMLS), where they are pre-screened and 
background checked. This concept is similar to the Real Estate MLS (multiple listing service). The real 
estate industry, as we know it today, has used this idea since the early 1970's, and could not survive without 
it. We feel that using this same concept will re-invent our industry, in a totally positive way. This gives each 
network member great exposure to a pool of potential matches or clients. 
 
Jerome Chasques, has been named Chairman of the Professional and Certified Matchmakers Network 
Board of Directors for 2008.  The core mission of the Board is to uphold quality control and a code of ethics 
in the matchmaking industry.  This association gathers experienced matchmakers, with impeccable track 
records, and places them alongside newly Certified Matchmakers, resulting in a diverse professional 
network.  Established matchmakers can apply online to become a member of the Matchmakers Network. 
 
 
The Matchmaking Institute, the School of Matchmaking & Relationship Sciences, was created in 2003 by 
Jerome Chasques and Lisa Clampitt, and was established to set a code of ethics and strict quality standards 
in the matchmaking industry.  It is the first institute offering a matchmaking training & certification, 
introducing singles to Certified Matchmakers�, and providing matchmakers with a network of peers & 
support.  
 
www.matchmakinginstitute.com  
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Lisa Clampitt, Co-Founder, 212-242-0965, lisa@matchmakinginstitute.com 
Sue Rosenbaum, MMLS Director, 877-77-Cupid, sue@matchmakinginstitute.com 
 
 


